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1. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

1.1. There is a manifesto commitment to greater involvement of local 
voluntary and community sector organisations to identify and solve 
problems. 
 

1.2. The attached report, produced by SOBUS on behalf of stakeholders, 
provides information on the development of co-production in 
commissioning and outlines the next steps in the development of a 
Co-production Charter. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

2.1 The Committee is asked to note the work led by SOBUS on 
developing the local approach to co-production in commissioning and 
the background information provided. The Committee is also asked to  
comment on the plans to further develop the Charter. 

3. INTRODUCTION AND BACKGROUND  
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3.1 Involvement of residents and voluntary and community sector 
organisations is a key manifesto commitment. This report provides an 
update on the approach led by SOBUS, representatives of voluntary 
and community sector organisations and officers representing the 
Council and the Clinical Commissioning Group. 

3.2 The report highlights the importance of understanding the language 
and process of co-production in order that those involved have a 
shared sense of purpose and clarity around any constraints. 

3.3  Workshops have been held to identify priority areas for co-production 
and to help develop the Charter. Further work is planned to develop 
the Charter and to provide a report on lessons learned from the co-
production pilots in services for carers and in supported employment. 

3.4  Based on the lessons learned and further feedback from stakeholders, 
a final version of the Charter will be produced. 
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